Public Relations Committee
Annual Report 2010
We made continued progress this past year with our Public Relations Committee.  We continued the process of organizing a master media list.  We continued to use and tweak the Master Planning Calendar for each concert so we were not scrambling at the last minute to complete important tasks.  We published 2 newsletters this past year.  

Our goals for the upcoming season, should I continue as the chairperson of this committee includes the following:

· Solidify and streamline the media list for easy use each concert

· Ensure press releases are sent for EACH event the Chorus is a part of

· Create a more concrete task list for each concert that includes a timeline for completion

A BIG thank you goes to all of the committee members for their hard work on my committee.  One of the major goals of our committee is to increase public knowledge of our concerts to improve attendance and thereby improving revenue.  Our committee has a lot of important responsibilities in publicizing our concerts.  We can always use more support and “hands on deck” to complete these duties.  I encourage anyone to join our committee so we can improve the service we provide to the Chorus.  Thanks for a great year and I look forward to another wonderful 2010-2011 season.

Respectfully Submitted,


Daniel W. Deitzel III, Vice-President

Public Relations Committee Chairperson

